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witnesses to co-operate. They also suggested that legislation should enable better identity checks
when people register a new business.

b. the workings of ASIC's collaboration, and working relationships, with other regulators and law
enforcement bodies;

ASIC generally has good working relationships with other regulators and law enforcement bodies.
However, the resourcing pressures and staff shortages at ASIC is making these good working
relationships mere difficult to maintain.

¢. the protections afforded by ASIC to corporate and private whistleblowers; and

As a public sector union, the CPSU strongly supports a strong whistleblowing scheme that
provides appropriate protection for private and corporate whistleblowers as well as protections for
public sector workers who blow the whistle on issues of public interest. Members expressed some
interest in schemes such as those provided in the US Dodd-Frank Act, which allows the payment
of cash to individuals who report wrongdoing to the US Securities and Exchange Commission,
being considered for Australia.

We support strong whistle blower protection not only because it is in the interests of public sector
workers, but also because such schemes promote more open and transparent government and
enhance public confidence in government administration.

If the Committee requires further information from the CPSU in relation to the matters raised in this
submission please contact Aidan Nash on 03 8620 6329 or aidan.nash@cpsu.org.au.

Yours sincerely

Alistair Water
Deputy National President





